











## **Coalway Community Infant School**

Tel: 01594 833457

21st July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

As this is our last day of term, we would like to wish all of our families a very Happy Summer holiday!

The children have had a busy, fun-filled end of term – Please see our Coalway Kids News attached for details of some of the things they have been up to!

Our Reception and Year 2 parents will receive separate details of how to access their child's concert video; we hope you enjoy them as much as the children enjoyed making them for you.

From September we are expecting a return to 'life as normal' within school, with class bubbles no longer required. Drop off and collection times will return to 8.50-9.00 a.m. and 3.00 p.m. for all classes. We do anticipate further government guidance changes shortly after the 16<sup>th</sup> August therefore I will be in touch in advance of the start of term with further details of school arrangements (when we return to school on the In-Service days). As our PE days have worked so brilliantly this year, we have decided to continue these from September, so PE bags and daps will not be required in the first instance. We will confirm the day of your child's PE day in September.

We would like to send our best wishes and good luck to Miss Screen in her new position and to all of our Year 2 children as they move on to the Junior School – you have all been fabulous!

We hope you have a lovely Summer with friends and family and please continue to stay safe and look after yourselves. Thank you once again for your fantastic support this year. Classes 3-6 return to school on Monday 6<sup>th</sup> September and Classes 1 and 2 on Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> September. Have a wonderful holiday everyone and fingers crossed that the sun keeps shining!

Kind regards

F. Hamilton

F. Hamilton

Headteacher



